
From: Victoria
To: Sirwaitis, Sherri
Cc: Rivera, Andrew; Ron Thrower
Subject: PP Request - "Sun Auto" - C14-2021-0003
Date: Friday, February 25, 2022 10:12:45 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Sherri –
 

We request a postponement of this case from the March 1st ZAP agenda to the April 19th

commission date.  More time is needed to coordinate proposed plans with the City of Cedar Park
and subsequently, with the neighborhood.
 
Please confirm receipt.
Thank you,
 

Victoria Haase
 

 
www.throwerdesign.com
 
512-998-5900 Cell
512-476-4456 Office
 
Mail: P.O. Box 41957
Austin, Texas 78745
 
CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source.
Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a
malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.
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